
  
 

From: Clausius, Joe  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 8:48 AM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Buffalo Wild Wings Restaurant 

Hi Al, 
  
I will be unable to attend the UDC Meeting this evening. 
  
However, as per our conversation, I again wish to reiterate my support for the Option 2 recommendations 
for the restaurant plan.  A "wings" restaurant will be a nice food choice for shoppers and residents in the 
East Towne area. 
  
Thanks for your help. 
  
Joe Clausius 
District 17 Alder 
 


